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Article abstract
Knowledge of the language or languages of the host country is one of the very
first variables which come to mind in the search for factors which facilitate the
establishment of immigrants. Sociological literature, however, points rather in
the opposite direction : knowledge of the language does not improve the
placement of immigrants in the work force. To challenge this perhaps too hasty
conclusion in the literature, this paper presents a direct analysis of this
hypothesis on a cohort of new immigrants (the most likely to demonstrate the
role of language knowledge) in a bilingual context, Montreal, Canada (a context
which makes linguistic orientation more visible), using dynamic data and
analytical method (in the long term, nearly all immigrants will have a
functional knowledge of the language; the time factor must be taken into
account). The results of the analysis do not permit the rejection of what has
been established in the literature : neither the knowledge of languages nor
learning them during establishment have any impact on the speed of access to
first employment. This analysis has however brought into view the role of
making contact with social networks structured around linguistic divisions in
Quebec society. The research was carried out using semi-parametrical survival
regressions. The data are taken from a survey on the establishment of new
immigrants admitted during the summer and autumn of 1989 and living in
metropolitan Montreal at the time of the first wave of interviews one year
later.
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